----Original Message-----

From: no-reply

Sent: February-28-18 10:10 PM To: Website < website@okotoks.ca>

Subject: Website: Planning Services General Inquiries

Submitted on Wednesday, February 28, 2018 - 9:09pm

Name: Wendy Girard

E-mail:

Telephone:

Comment or Question: Re revisions to Pageantry Policy: No number of new flags or banners will expand opportunities for developments that are ill-conceived and overpriced such as The Parkhouses. This policy update sounds like a request from a desperate developer, and the Town of Okotoks is for some odd reason feeling compelled to go along with it. Banners, flags and other pageantry signage have no place in residential areas where they will disturb current residents while playing along with a developer who has seriously misread the market.

The results of this submission may be viewed at: